John and Katharine Blevins
1525 Overlook Dr.

Saint Leonard, MD 20685
410-541-9467
johnsblevins@gmail.com
ktleigh79@gmail.com

June 21, 2019

Calvert County Board of Education Executive Staff and School Board Members
1305 Dares Beach Road
Prince Frederick, Maryland 20678

Dear Calvert County BoE Executive Staff and School Board Members:

The Calvert Recorder article advertising the closed meeting for the Superintendent’s evaluation,
which was initially published on June 17, and then removed from their website on or by June 18
(after our June 17 letter noting the discrepancy in publications), was then replaced this morning
after or around midnight, at the same URL. The Southern Maryland Chronicle advertisement
remains the same. With all of the manipulation in advertisement for this meeting, would it be a
better idea to reschedule and start anew? Why is this so hard?

We have updated www.calvertedudocs.com.

Sincerely,

John Blevins Katharine Blevins

Cc: Dr. Susan Johnson, Director of Secondary School Improvement
Ms. Kim Roof, Director of Student Services



